
Medical  

Information 

If your child has a 

medical condition 
that requires pre-
scription medication 

to be taken in 
school, please check 

that any medication 
is in date 

(especially if it has 
been left in school 

over the summer 
holiday) and that it 

is clearly named.  

PE 
Children in Coral class  in the afternoons have 

PE on a Monday. 
 

Children in Crystal class in the afternoons have 
PE on a Wednesday. 

 
Children in Opal class in the afternoons have PE 

on a Thursday.  
Please make sure your child has their named PE 

kit in school on these days. 

Home school agreement 

The Home/School  
Agreement has been put 
into your child’s Link 
Book. Please read it, 
discuss it with your 

child and then sign it.    

Theme 

This half term our 
theme is ‘Wilderness 
Explorers’.  

 

We will be learning 
about famous  

explorers, habitats, 
how to look after our 
world and exploring 

the local area.  

Welcome to Year 1! 
We hope you enjoyed the summer break and we are looking  

forward to getting to know you and your child this year. 

Please don’t hesitate to communicate with us via your child’s 

link book. Thank you for your continued support.  
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Dates... 

 

 

*30.09—Harvest service 
*19.09—Visit to Dippy the 
dinosaur at Norwich Cathe-
dral 

 

 



Going home arrangements 

If your child is collected from school by a  
different adult or goes to an  
after school club please could 
you complete the back page of 
your child’s home school link 
book. It is important that we are 
aware of all going home  
arrangements so that we can keep your child 
safe.  

Helping out in class 

When the children 
have settled into their 

new classes, we 
would welcome and 
appreciate any offers 

of help.  

 

This may involve 

working with small 
groups of children or 
listening to children 

read. 

 

Please speak to your 
child’s teacher if 

you’d like to help.  

 
We hope that you 
and your child 
will enjoy your 
year with us! 

 
Miss Watts and 

Miss John 

Show and Tell  

In  year 1 we do not 
have weekly show 

and tell sessions. In-
stead we will send a 
note in your child's 
link book, inviting 
your child to bring 
something in for 

show and tell on a 

set date.  

 

 

 

Please make sure that 
your child only 
brings in toys and 
belongings from 
home when there is a 

note inviting them to 

do so.   

 

Home Learning   

A new reading book 
has been sent home 

with your child to-
day. Please share the 
book with your child 
as frequently as pos-

sible.  

 

A maths home learn-
ing task will be given 
out weekly on a Fri-
day and will need to 
be returned to school 
by the following 

Wednesday. 

 

Personalised spellings 
will be sent home 
with your child in the 
first half term. Please 
help your child learn 
t h e s e  s p e l l i n g s 

throughout this half 

term. 


